

SHIFTING DULLNESS

DAVISON SOCIETY NEWSLETTER
DUKE UNIVERSITY SCHOOL OF MEDICINE

Hospital Box 2889

May 7 - May 14, 1971

STUDENT RESEARCH FELLOWSHIP: The deadline for receipt of applications for 1971 Student Research Fellowships has been extended until May 14, 1971. Applications previously submitted are now being considered by the Student Research Fellowship Committee and the awards will be made in the near future. For further information contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

SENIOR STUDENTS: If you have not already picked up your free non-prescription gift pack from Burroughs Wellcome Company you may do so during the next week at the Office of the Associate Director, Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

STUDENT-FACULTY NIGHT SHOW: Don't forget to purchase your ticket for the Annual Student-Faculty Night Show which will be held on Wednesday, May 12, 1971. It promises to be a very interesting and enjoyable evening for all so don't miss out on the fun!

SUMMER OPPORTUNITY: Memorial Mission Hospital in Asheville, North Carolina is seeking to employ medical students for work in Asheville this summer. The students will work as Medicine Technicians and will be given a special course in pharmacology and work directly under a registered nurse. Salary is listed at \$2.22 per hour for days worked plus .45 per hour differential. For application forms contact the Office of the Associate Director for Undergraduate Medical Education, 295 Baker House.

SOFTBALL GAMES: Anyone interested in informal softball games on Saturday and/or Sunday mornings, please drop a note to Steve Paris, Box 2817.